
Notice 
 
 

 
We are pleased to inform all members that the Honourable Member 
of Rajya Sabha, Sri Subrata Bakshi, has graciously offered his office 
premises for our Council’s official activities on Thursdays and 
Saturdays every week. 
 
The All Bengal Principals’ Council (ABPC) is deeply grateful to Sri Bakshi 
for his generous support and takes this opportunity to convey our 
heartfelt gratitude. 
 
All Principals are cordially invited to visit and make use of the new 
office space. 
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